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We, the Faculty Senate of Texas A&M University, believe that compelling employees to share 

confidential health information protected by law under HIPAA with a third party for-profit 

vendor is fundamentally wrong and violates principles of protection of private information of its 

employees.    

Be it RESOLVED, that the Faculty Senate of Texas A&M University calls upon the Texas A&M 

University System Health Care Plan to remove the new requirement for completion of the 

MyEvive Health Assessment in order to receive credit for the Wellness Premium Incentive.   


